SCSO seeks help locating missing/endangered senior - 08/04/2012

Seminole Co. Fla., (8/4/12)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is asking the public
for help in locating a missing and endangered 77-year-old woman.

Marcia Harper was last seen shortly after 8 a.m. this morning at her residence on Str
awberry Avenue in Sanford. She left the residence on foot. According to caretakers,
Ms. Harper suffers from Alzheimer’s and Dementia and is diabetic. Ms. Harper left th
e residence on foot. She was sighted several hours later at approximately 11:30 a.m.
with an unknown black male at the Food Mart at 1920 Southwest Road in Sanford.

Ms. Harper is a black female, 5° 6 tall, 135 pounds, with salt and pepper hair and b
rown eyes. She was last seen wearing red shirt, red pants and a green floral tank to

p.

Anyone with information on Ms. Harper’s whereabouts is urged to call the Seminole Cou
nty Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650.



